
 
PO Box 101 

Keller, TX 76244 

Sandy De Lara 

Rotary Club of Keller 

 

Dear Ms. De Lara, 

  

On behalf of the Keller ISD Education Foundation, I would like to thank The Rotary Club of Keller 

for the club’s donation towards six scholarships for 2018 Graduates. As a 501(c)3 nonprofit tax 

exempt organization (EIN: 20-1994337), it is because of this support that we can continue to 

make Keller ISD a district where exceptional opportunities are available to all students. 

 

We would like to acknowledge your donation of $6,000 that we received on March 20, 2018. 

This money will provide the following scholarships: One $1,000 scholarship for each of the four 

high schools within Keller ISD ($4,000 total), one $1,000 “at large” scholarship for a student 

attending any of the four high schools as well as one $1,000 for a student attending Career and 

Technical Education classes in Keller ISD. 

 

Again, we appreciate this support. If there are any questions regarding this donation, please 

feel free to reach out to me.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Executive Director  

Keller ISD Education Foundation  

Paige.Bussey@kisdfoundation.net  

817-744-1050 


